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Passage of this bill will be a disaster for small critical access hospitals in rural 

Oregon.  We are already just barely managing with short staffing and other post 

pandemic constraints.  This puts additional burden on an already stressed health 

care system that will only result in further limitations of care and access.  Putting the 

burden on an already stressed health system related to homelessness is simply bad 

policy.   


